
ROGERS VP Report MAY 2017 

 

Hello Brothers and Sisters. 

 

The Company says they are still on track for the Operations Department move in December, and 

with this come a few questions as we will be working side by side with Local 79M, with the 

biggest question being the sharing of duties. 

We hope to address that soon as the company would like to meet to discuss this and we also want 

to meet with Local 79M to also discuss before negotiations start. 

Roger’s HR team has changed. Michael Goldsmith, the Senior manager has now been promoted 

to the big boss. 

With this they have added another person, Erin Harrison who is now in charge of the production 

side of Omni/ City. Danielle Spagnoulo is looking after the Operations side of Omni/City. 

Angelo and I met with them a couple of weeks ago, we had a great chat, and we brought up some 

concerns that we had. 

The Bargaining committee met for the first time and we put together a Survey for members, 

which has been sent out, it’s a great tool to get to know what the members concerns are and 

what’s important to them in the upcoming bargaining. 

With Media Council in June, the 2
nd

 Organizing Forum and Canada Council in August, and 

Negotiations starting in July it’s going to be a very busy summer and Fall, and I am looking 

forward to it. 

 

Thank you 

 

Carl Davis 

VP Rogers/Omni Operations Unit. 

 

 

 


